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Consumers won’t cut back on driving until gas prices reach $3.37 per gallon, according to the recent NACS 

Consumer Fuels Survey. Prices would have to reach $4.43 per gallon before they’d drastically reduce their 

driving or look for alternatives to driving. Overall, 84% of those surveyed say low gas prices are good for the 

economy. GP 


